City of Detroit

Notice of failure to file

The City of Detroit expects to fail to file its audited financial statements and
annual operating data for the fiscal year ended June 30, 2016, by March 27, 2017.

While The City of Detroit’s Office of the Chief Financial Officer staff is working
diligently to complete the process, The City has not received financial statements
from several component units and they are not expected to be finalized until after
March 27, 2017. These financial statements are required elements of the City’s
Comprehensive Annual Financial Report.

The City of Detroit anticipates that it will be able to file its audited financial
statements and annual operating data by May 31, 2017.



